
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is my pleasure to invite all publications advisers to become members or renew his or her 

membership in the Nebraska High School Press Association.  

 

As members of your state's professional organization for journalism teachers, you can expect to 

find the support you need personally and professionally to keep up with the demands of your 

important role within your school community. 

 

No one knows better than your own colleagues at NHSPA how demanding the job of a 

publications adviser can be. Our volunteer board comprises journalism teachers from across the 

state with varying years of experience representing schools of all sizes both public and private. 

 

You may feel alone in your own building, but let me assure you that you are not. Let NHSPA 

help you be the best adviser you can be for your students by bringing them to the Fall 

Convention on Oct. 17. The sessions we have planned will help novice and advanced students in 

all areas of scholastic journalism including yearbook, newspaper, online and broadcast. 

 

We have heard it time and time again that just having an opportunity to visit with fellow advisers 

can be the best solution to any problem you are facing.  

 

Hope to see you in October. 

 

 

Christine Kaldahl, NBCT, CJE 

President, NHSPA 

Millard South High School 
AP Language and Composition, Intro to Journalism, Newspaper, Educators Rising Club 
ckaldahl@mpsomaha.org     
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